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REMINDER
JERDONE ISLANDER

REMINDER

Between October 2 and November 12 from dusk to dawn, you
may notice hunters in our neighborhood. They will be able to
provide identification and evidence that they have been approved
to hunt.

ANNOUNCEMENT

Candie Whitney is selling coupon books for her daughter's cheer
team. If you would are interested in purchasing a coupon book,
please contact Candie at 540-922-2656.

You just read issue #11 of JERDONE ISLANDER. You can also
browse the full archives of this newsletter.

You're currently logged in as JerdoneIslanderNewsletter, which is why you're not
being prompted to subscribe or upgrade or anything like that at the end of this post. 

https://buttondown.email/JerdoneIslanderNewsletter
https://buttondown.email/JerdoneIslanderNewsletter/archive/


Want to see what it looks like to everyone else? Try opening this page in a private or
incognito window! 

Want to edit this email? Click here.
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